Public Comment – Jaki King
For some time now, we librarians have been concerned with decisions that are being made that are slowly censoring our ability to exercises our academic freedom. We librarians believe that maintaining academic freedom is essential to ensuring the highest quality of support for our students. For this reason, we want to pursue a resolution talk explicitly extends the same protections afforded to faculty that are only instructional to those of us that are also service oriented.
